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Sunday May 1st, 2011 

Kosher Dietary Guidelines 
 
As an agency representing the Jewish Community, JFS is committed to Jewish 
values and practices. Consistent with that position is the agency’s policy regarding 
dietary observance. 
 
To ensure that all members of the community are able to freely participate in agency 
activities, kosher food must be available for those who observe strict dietary laws. To 
help better define how this affects food providers please note the following 
guidelines: 
 
 

 Kosher meat is not required at Seas the Dream. 
 
 No pork, wild game, shellfish or products derived from 

these foods (such as animal shortening) may be served or 
used in the preparation of food.  

 
 Foods containing milk products (such as cream or 

cheese) may not also contain meat or chicken. A dairy 
substitute may be used. 

 
We appreciate your compliance with these guidelines.  This will ensure that all of 
our guests can enjoy the delicious food that is being served. 
 
If we can further clarify this information or if you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact us: 

Debora Morandi 
Leadership Development/Special Events 

Jewish Family Service of Metrowest 
475 Franklin Street, Suite 101 

Framingham, MA 01702 
dmorandi@jfsmw.org 
(p) 508.875.3100x43 
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